
From:  RAP ParkFees <rap.parkfees@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/26/2018 09:10:31 AM

To:  Khalatian, Edgar <ekhalatian@mayerbrown.com>

BCc:  Darryl Ford <darryl.ford@lacity.org>

Subject:  SUBJECT: Early Consultation Verification Letter VTT-82152 1720 North Vine

Attachments:  Early Consultation Verification Letter 82152.pdf    
 

Good Morning,

See attached Early Consultation Verification for last week's meeting. We will send you the had copy to the address listed on the
application.

Sincerely,

Park Fee Staff

Department of Recreation and Parks 
4th Floor, Suite 400
221 N. Figueroa Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012
(213) 202-2682

For more information about Park Fees, visit http://laparks.org/planning/quimby-park-fees

http://laparks.org/planning/quimby-park-fees
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